OU'RE INVITED 70y

HAM

You are invited to attend the celebration of Kurt
finishing his restoration of the 1958 Mercury Travel
Trailer. It will be held at Campland on the Bay, on
April 11th from 4 to 6pm. You can park just outside
the main entrance and walk to site #A-9.

(You can ask the Park Ranger at the entrance for directions,
or call me when you arrive at 619-921-5603. It is a short walk)

This will be held during a rally for Vintage Trailers,
so it should be interesting. Cocktails will be served.

In lieu of gifts, please make donations to
Foundation for Orphan Trailers.

©0 © © 06 06 06 06 06 06 06 0 06 0 0 06 0 0 06 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 o

KURT'S CANNED

WHERE

CAMPLAND ON THE BAY
2211 Pacific Beach Drive
(on Mission Bay) site #A-9

WHEN

APRIL 11, 2015
4:00pm - 6:00pm




